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BMV Announces Merrillville Branch Relocation

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) Merrillville branch will relocate to 7905
Broadway, Merrillville, IN 46410. The branch will open in its new location on Friday, December 6. The final day
at the old location will be Tuesday, December 3*. The branch will maintain the same operating schedule,
serving customers Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 8:00 a.m. — 5:30 p.m.

The Merrillville branch will provide increased capacity as the BMV continues striving to enhance services and
add transaction capacity in a high demand market.

Branch highlights include 20 customer service stations, 18 examiner stations, and a BMV Connect Center with
three in-wall, self-service terminals. BMV Connect kiosks are available to customers to complete more than a
dozen transactions 24-hours a day, 7 days a week, in English or Spanish.

The branch will also be the first dealer fleet location in Northwest Indiana. The BMV now offers multiple options
for dealers and companies to complete transactions, including all title and registrations pertaining to those
customers. Fleet customers can drop work off at our customer window or in the drop box for processing at a
Dealer Fleet Center.

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV
Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV.

* For customers needing to complete business at a branch on Thursday, December 5, please visit the Crown
Point branch or Valparaiso branch locations.
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